
The Eagle 

Teacher Appreciation Week: Thank you for 
all of the cards, words of encouragement, and 
prayers this teacher appreciation week. A spe-
cial thanks to the PTO for the gifts they pur-
chased for each teacher. Speaking on behalf 
of all the teachers, we are so grateful for the 
students and parents here at St. Paul. After 
being away from each other for so long, it is 
very clear that all of you are the reason we do 
what we do each and every day! We miss you 
and are praying for you! 
 

Spirit Week: It was fun to see so many stu-
dents (and a few parents) participate in Spirit 
Week 2.0! Thanks for sending in pictures and 
showing us your creativity with the dress up 
days.  
 

Last Day of School: Only two more weeks 
until the last day of school! On Thursday, May 
21, return your textbooks and any other school 
owned materials to St. Paul between the hours 
of 7:30 A.M. and 5:00 P.M. Report cards will 
be distributed that day.  
 

Taekwondo Classes: Has cabin fever hit your 
house? Want some more exercise opportuni-
ties for your children? Why don’t you try taek-
wondo! Next Monday, May 11, and Wednes-
day, May 13, at 5:30 P.M., Instructor Daniel 
Williams from Williams TaeKwonDo in Green 
Bay is offering free taekwondo classes for St. 
Paul students. These classes will be held over 
Zoom. I will be sending out a Zoom invite to all 
St. Paul families on the day of the classes and 
will be monitoring the video class in order to 
keep everything safe and secure. No previous 
experience is required. Hope you and your 
kids can participate in this fun way to stay ac-
tive during quarantine!  
 

2020-2021 Financial Aid: Watch for financial 
aid applications to arrive in the mail within the 
next week. For those applying for financial aid, 
you may mail back your application or drop it 
off in the school office by June 1. If you have 
any questions about financial aid, please con-
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tact the school office. As with so many other 
changes in our world, if your financial situation has 
changed, please talk to me. The Board of Chris-
tian Education is willing to work with any family 
who wants to provide Christian education to their 
children.  
 

Summer Childcare: Because of low interest and 
the uncertainty with COVID-19, there is no sum-
mer childcare at St. Paul. The Board of Christian 
Education apologizes for any inconvenience that 
cancelling may cause and we hope to offer child-
care again during the summer of 2021.  
 

Vacation Bible School: As I mentioned in last 
week's Eagle, VBS, which was scheduled for June 
15-19, has been cancelled. God willing, we will 
have it June 2021.  
 
Monthly Statements:  Mrs. Ziegert will be mailing 
out any last statements to those families who still 
have any outstanding balances by May 15.  
VANCO payments will still be coming out for those 
families who’s payment is set up for later in the 
month.  Statements will be mailed out again in 
early June, and over summer if need be, until all 
bills are paid in full.  Please contact the office if 
you have any questions about a bill or need help 
in arranging to pay for it.  
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